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Date: 03 June 2020 14:29:57

Dear Sir/Madam

I am in receipt of your letter regarding proposal for development at BUS2, Inverurie.

I should like to express the following misgivings:

The existing buildings combined with the trees behind the Strathburn Hotel have already
contributed to a deterioration in television reception.

There are already a huge number of seagulls nesting at buildings in the Burghmuir Circle
area. They cause significant, most unpleasant noise and I have a concern that if more gulls
find places to nest then they will become vicious and even noisier.  I do hope that the
Council (when work restrictions are eased) do something to address this matter.

Yours faithfully

Nicola Hadden
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